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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Keown, Stefanie
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 3:59 PM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy
Subject: LITE organization and assessments from CITL Virtual Office Hours

Hi Jeremy, 
 
I hope this email finds you well and your fall semester going well. 
Sorry I'm just reaching out to you - I had planned to email you after the first 2 weeks of the semester! 
 
We had discussed setting up groups in your LITE organization as well as a more efficient way to upload 
assessments from various LITE courses to that organization site. 
 
I did find that there isn't a way to course link the assessments to the organization so at this time I think 
the only thing possible is the way you already have things set up where the student has to submit that 
project in the organization. I will think on this a bit more and ask my colleagues just in case there is a 
more efficient way for your students. 
 
As for the groups, if you would like to send me a list of how you'd like those set up, I'd be happy to set 
those up for you. 
 
Thanks, 
Stefanie 
 
Stefanie Keown 
WKU-CITL 
270.745.4654 
stefanie.keown@wku.edu 


